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Transcript

‘Phone 
Chancery 8191					[redacted]
	Ext. 28						
February 28th. 1939



H.A. Hogan, Esq,. B.Sc.
[redacted]

Dear Mr. Hogan,

	Your letter of the 18th. inst. was received and I note
that you ask us to accent your resignation from the Provisional
Council.  We are very sorry that we shall not have your
co-operation in our activities and we realise that your absence
from London would debar your from taking any part in them.

	We thank you very much for assisting us in our initial
efforts to form the Anti-Partition of Ireland League and we feel
sure that we have your good will for the future.

	With best wishes for your new appointment in Dublin.


					Your sincerely


					Hon. Assistant Secretary of the
					Anti-Partition of Ireland league.


			
